
 

 
 
Athletics During Distance Learning 
 
As of March, 16, 2020 all athletic competitions and practices have been cancelled on the 
guidance of the New York State Public School Athletic Association. You will receive 
communication from the District if there are any changes. 
 
Athletes are encouraged to stay active while schools are closed and are reminded that the 
school facilities are closed. 
 
For any questions regarding Athletics, please contact Stewart Hanson at 
stewart.hanson@irvingtonschools.org  
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